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Clerk to Bills Committee

Bills Committee on Buildings Energy Efficiency Bill
Legislative Council Secretariat

3" Floor, Citibank Tower

3 Garden Road. Central

Hong Kong

(Attn: Mr Franco KWONG)

By Fax (2869 6794) and email

Dear Mr Kwong,

Bills Committee on Buildings Energy Efficiency Bill

Invitation for submissions

Thank you for your email dated 12 January 2010 to the Energy Efficiency and
Conservation Sub-committee (EE&C Sub-committee) of the Energy Advisory Committee,
inviting views from the EE&C Sub-committee on the Buildings Energy Efficiency Bill.

The EE&C Sub-committee discussed the proposed mandatory implementation of
the Building Energy Codes at its meetings in January 2008, June 2008 and June 2009
respectively. The EE&C Sub-committee supported the proposal and considered that the
coverage of the scheme should be clearly defined to facilitate compliance. Suitable
post-qualification requirements would also be necessary to ensure the competency of registered
energy assessors (formerly known as competent persons).

Yours sincerely,

K atllarine Choi)

ry/ Efficiency and Conservation

Sub-committee of the F\nfrgy Advisory Committee





